
 
 

 
 

FCP/2020-21/NOTICE/038           DATE: 03/09/2021 
 

NOTICE 
 

It is hereby informed to all the students of D. Pharm 1st year to return back   
books issued from college library. All are informed to return these books 
immediately after final examination. The schedule for returning of books is from 
28th September 2021 to 1st October 2021 between 11am to 3pm.  
Note: Late submission will draw penalty as per the rules & regulation.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
     
  

               PRINCIPAL 
 

Copy to:                                   
1. Principal’s Office, FCP 
2. All the Faculty Members 
3. College Website 
4. Librarian 

 


